
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Friday, October 27, 2023 10:56:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00159
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Company. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-
00159, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2023-00159 (ky.gov)
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2023 8:53 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
This is a comment for KY Power, case # 2023-00159
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2023 8:48 AM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by ( )
on Friday, October 27, 2023 at 8:47 AM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Michael Mounts 
Address: 1065 Barrenshee Creek Road, PO Box 191 
City: Freeburn 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 41528 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone:  
Utility Name: AEP 
State the nature of your concern: Electricity increases are causing us to either pay our bills
before we eat. There’s no way that we as people can live like this. This is very inexcusable!!
Get real this is causing people anxiety, depression and wondering how they can even move
forward. 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: Yes 
--------------------------------------------------------




